
Central 
lodge #6, 
a.F.&a.M. 
Chartered deCeMber 19, 1861 
 

trestle board – June, 2025 
Stated Communications  

2nd Wednesday -  May through December 
Dinner (JKQ at Crook’s Palace in Black Hawk) at 

1730 Hours 
Lodge Opens at 1900 Hours 

 
Joint Meeting1st Wednesday with Idaho Springs 

#26 January through April – Dinner at 1830, 
Lodge opens at 1930. 

 
 

ContaCt us 
 

Central Lodge #6, A.F.&A.M. 

PO Box 722 

111 Eureka Street 

Central City, Colorado  80427 

 

Visit us on the web – 

www.centrallodge#6.org 

 

 

 

 
Officers 

Worshipful Master – Russ Magyar 

 

Senior Warden – Jerry Edwards, PM 

 

Junior Warden – Mike Tims, PM 

 

Treasurer – Don Hale, PM 

 

Secretary – Danny Tomlinson, PM 

 

Senior Deacon – Tom Adair 

 

Junior Deacon – Nick Arvay 

 

Senior Steward –  

 

Junior Steward – Jim Thomas, HPM 

 

Chaplain – Al Brown, PM 

 

Marshall – Mike Richards 

 

Tiler – Lewis Wagner, PM 

 

CoMMittees 

 
Charity – WB Danny Tomlinson, WB Lewis Wagner, 

WB Russ Magyar, WB Jerry Edwards, WB Mike Tims 

Grievance – WB Jerry Edwards, WB Don Hale, ,WB 

Jim Thomas 

Audit – WB Tom Adair, WB Russ Magyar, Nick Arvay 

Publicity/Community Relations – WB Danny 

Tomlinson, WB Russ Magyar, WB Jim Thomas 

Youth – Shawn Calder, WB Danny Tomlinson, Nick 

Arvay 

Building – WB Danny Tomlinson, WB Russ Magyar, 

WB Jim Thomas 

Finance –WB Mike Tims, WB Jerry Edwards, WB Danny 

Tomlinson, WB Don Hale, WB Russ Magyar 

Cemetery –WB Danny Tomlinson, WB Jim Thomas, 

Russ Magyar 

 

 

http://www.centrallodge/#6.org
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Message from the east 
Greetings, Brethren of Central Lodge #6 

  

 Brethren of Central #6 -  
I write to you today as the Worshipful 
Master of Central #6.  What an honor 
to serve.  I am humbled by your 
confidence in me and look forward to a 
great year for our wonderful Lodge. 
 
It has been a busy time for the first few 
months of 2025.  We met jointly with 
Idaho Springs #26 for the months of 

January through April as has been our 
custom for the past ten years or so.  
This saves greatly on our utilities billing 
and we sincerely appreciate the 
hospitality of our Brethren at Idaho 
Springs. 
 
We will be busy again during June with 
the York Rite Summer Festivals and are 
looking forward with great anticipation 
to the Saturday, August 16 joint 
communication with Georgetown #12.  
This meeting will take place at the 
Georgetown Masonic Temple at 11 am 
and we will assist with raising Fellow 
Craft Jared Stephens to the sublime 
degree of Master Mason, along with 
Fellow Craft Sam Bell of Georgetown 
#12.  The raising will be performed by 
the El Jebel Pipe Band in their full 
regalia with kilts and bagpipes.  Please 
make plans to attend. 
 
Finally, we have committee 
assignments as listed on the first page 
of the trestle board.  I sincerely 
appreciate the help and support of all 
of our Brothers in keeping this the 
most beautiful Lodge and Lodge Room 
in all of Colorado and one of the most 
unique Lodge Rooms in all of Masonry. 

 
 
I finish with a quote from Brother 
Albert Pike: 
“What we have done for ourselves 
alone, dies with us; what we have 
done for others and the world, 
remains and is immortal.” 
 
  
So much to do, too many words to 
write.  Can’t wait to see you all at 
Central. 
 
 Your humble servant, 
Russ Magyar, Worshipful Master 
(720) 942-3353 
russmagyar@msn.com 
 

 
 


